
Friday 15th March 2024 

A Message from Miss Pitts  
It has been great to see pupils across school dressed in red in 

support of Red Nose Day today!  Thank you for your support in 

sending pupils to school dressed in red and for your donations 

for Comic Relief. 

After the Easter Holidays we will be holding a parents evening 

which is a chance for you to talk to your child’s teacher about 

how their progress in school.  This will take place on Tuesday 

16th April 2024.  On Monday next week, you will be able to 

book your chosen appointments via School Booking.          

Information about how to do this will be sent out via        

Parentmail. 

The Easter holidays start at the end of Friday 

22nd March 2024.  School re-opens to pupils on 

Tuesday 9th April 2024. 

Miss Pitts, Head of School  

Attendance this 

week 

Full School  

93.51% 

 

EYFS/KS1  

2MK 

98.08% 

 

KS2  

5JL 

97.78% 

Important Information 

School doors open at 8.40am.  

School ends at 3.30pm, except on a     

Thursday when it ends at 1.50pm. 

Gates open at 8.30am and 3.10pm daily. 

Gates close at 8.55am daily. 

On Thursday, gates open at 1.25pm. 

School Doors 

• Red Door - Reception 

• Green Door - Year 1 and 2 

• Yellow Door - Year 3 and 4TH 

• White Door - 4SS 

• Blue Door - Year 5 and 6 

Contact Us 

Call 01482 794122 

Select option 1 to report absences. 

Select option 2 to speak to a member 

of staff. 

Email: 

griffin.enquiries@vennacademy.org 

Times Table Fact of the Week 

 

Our Times Table fact of the week 

is … 

6x2=12    12÷2=6 

2x6=12    12÷2=6 

Reading Corner 
 

Did you know picture books are a great way to improve your child's fluency in read-
ing.  That means you can improve their expression, intonation and therefore their 
understanding through a variety of fun and engaging texts.  

 

Mental health  

workshop 

 

Mrs Sykes is hosting a 

mental health             

workshop aimed at 

providing you with tools, 

places and people to 

reach out to for support 

with all things mental 

health related.  

  

This will take Tuesday 

19th March 2024 at 3pm 

in the school hall.  Please 

come to the main Barham 

Road gate for this.  

Griffin’s X page 

Free School Meals eligibility and 

vouchers 

Please use the link below or scan 

the QR code to check if you are 

eligible for free school meals: 

http://www.hull.gov.uk/education-

and-schools/schools/free-school-

meals  

Pupils eligible for free school meals 

will receive vouchers for the Easter 

holidays to the value of £15 per 

week per pupil.   

These will be sent out on Monday 

18th March 2024. 

Decorated Egg  

Competition 

Our decorated egg       

competition is takin 

place next week.       

Pupils must bring it into 

school on the morning of 

Thursday 21st March 

2024 for judging.  

Please make sure 

the eggs are sent in on 

the day labelled with 

their full name, class 

and whether they have 

had help from a parent 

or not.  

Food bank collection 

 

Next week, we will be  

collecting donations of 

chocolate, Easter eggs 

and biscuits for the local 

foodbank at St. Philips 

Church. 

Any donations will be 

gratefully received and 

can be left in boxes which 

will be placed at each  

entrance door next week. 

Thank you in advance for 

your donations. 
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